
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 14th July 2017 

This Week 

 

Can I begin by saying how lovely the Leavers’ Service 

was on Sunday at St Christopher’s.  The girls who 

attended the service did a fantastic job and were a real 

credit to the school.  Thank you! 

 

This will be the final newsletter of this year!  I cannot 

believe how quickly the time has passed and how 

much the children have grown and matured.  On 

Friday it will be sad to say goodbye but I hope that we 

have provided them all with the qualities, skills and 

Christian values that will help them make great 

choices in the future.  I too will be moving-on and wish 

to extend a really big thank you for all your support 

this year.  I have thoroughly enjoyed working at Lea 

Endowed and wish all the staff and children success 

and good fortune in the future.   

 

So, good-luck to all of Class 5 as they move on to high-

school!  Thank you for all your hard-work and the 

memories that you leave me with! If you see me in the 

future, on your travels or out and about, don’t be shy 

or embarrassed please say hello  

 

 

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Next week we will be preparing for our Leavers’ 
Worship on Thursday.  Your child may come home 
and ask for an old tie and some novelty glasses, please 
do not go out and buy these, only provide them if you 
already have them at home.  
 
On Wednesday afternoon we will be enjoying a theatre 
performance in the hall and depending on the weather 
we will also be have a picnic afternoon at some point 
in the week.   
 
Also, during the week we will be delivering some sex 
and relationship sessions as part of our transition to 
high school work.  These sessions will be delivered 
separately to boys and girls. 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

(9.15am) & School Disco (6pm-8pm) 

Friday 21st July – End of Term 2pm 
 

Homework 
 

There will be no homework this week.   
 

Outstanding Behaviour 
 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Joseph Ince & Calum 

Carberry 

For showing the Christian Value of Friendship – Kezia 

McCrone, Samantha Eames & Amelia Seddon 


